FUSION NEWSLETTER JULY 2021



Keeping In Touch

Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

Facebook: <u>@FusionChildcare Services</u> **By phone**: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk

STAFF -NAOMI IS BACK

We are very happy to say Naomi has re-joined the Fusion Family. After being apart from a year and a half she missed us so much she came back!

COVID

Just to re-iterate what both schools have said; "There have been positive cases locally, and we should all continue to be mindful of our social contact and if you are able to do so, please continue to wear a mask on site" Please email Fusion during the summer holidays if your child/ren will not be here the first week back due to Covid. Many thanks for your ongoing co-operation.



STAFF-SHAHEDA

We are very excited to also have Shaheda join the Fusion team in September. Shaheda also works at Southdown Methodist Pre-School and will support the EYFS team and has alot of SENCO experience.

RECEPTION MEETINGS

This week the EYFS team have been busy conducting end of term Reception meetings (Covid Safe). Thank you for all those that have attended! This has been a great opportunity to look at your child's development.

END OF TERM

WE MADE IT!!! Thank you so much for all our lovely gifts and cards. After a really challenging year we really appreciate it. Have a fantastic summer holidays. Send us a postcard if you go anywhere. Keep an eye out for some Fusion post!!

THURSDAY 2ND SEPTEMBER

We look forward to seeing everyone in September. Fusion will open Thursday 3rd September at 7.30am. More information will follow over the Summer Holidays about the arrangements of Breakfast/Aftershcool Club.

Thank you for your continued co-operation.